KIRSTEN E. GILLIBRAND New York



UNITED STATES SENATOR

November 6, 2015

Dear Friends,

It is a privilege to send greetings to everyone attending today's dedication of the Veterans Center at the College of St. Rose.

I am incredibly grateful to our nation's veterans for their valor, strength of spirit and commitment to our country. Their dedication and sacrifice reminds us that we must remain vigilant in our efforts to defend the American values of freedom and democracy. This Veterans Center will not only serve as a place of reflection and remembrance to honor those who served and those we have lost, it will also be a space for current veteran students to learn, socialize, and access important academic resources.

As a nation, we are forever indebted to our veterans for their unmistakable courage, and initiatives like this ensure that we continue to support them. Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful ceremony.

Kirsten Killibrand

Kirsten Gillibrand United States Senator